

STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON STATE SCHOOL FOR THE BLIND

Vancouver, Washington 98661-4120 •

19 March 1993

Mr. Brian Lamb Chairman and CEO C-SPAN, Suite 650 400 North Capitol Street, NW 002594 MAR 2693 Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb:

Students from the Washington School for the Blind have just returned from another successful trip to Washington, D.C. through the Close-Up program. I just wanted to drop you a note and express my personal appreciation for the support that you have given them through the C-SPAN organization. The programs produced have become an integral part of our curriculum. Your assistance and support of the Close-Up Foundation will make it possible for our students to be able to participate fully in the workshops, seminars and visitations during their week in Washington.

Again, my deepest appreciation for your support.

Sincerely,

Director of Education

cc: Jenifer Fortney, Close-Up Foundation

